
Good Afternoon Rose Tree Media Educational Community – 

Today is my first official day in the district and I am thrilled to finally be here! 

I have been looking forward to this day for the past few months.  I am excited to begin.  I am eager to 
get acclimated to the schools and the community and to meet the staff members, students, and families 
that I have heard so much about.   

I hope that everyone is taking some time to catch their breath and to relax at the beginning of the 
summer. Summer is a time of opportunity and possibility.  I encourage you to enjoy a good book, see a 
sunrise and a sunset, and to spend a little extra time with those people who are important in your lives.  

I hope to see you soon! 

Regards, 

Joe Meloche 

 


